Important Information XOO0i

«Todays_Date»

«PRIMARY_CONTACT_FIRST_NAME» «PRIMARY_CONTACT_LAST_NAME»
<<billing_address_line_1>>

<<billing_address_line_2>>

<<billing_city>>, <<billing_state>> <<billing_zip_code>>

Utility Provider: «VENDOR_NM»
Utility Number: «LDC_ACCT_NO»

«PRIMARY_CONTACT_FIRST_NAME»,

Thank you for being a valued customer of XOOM Energy New Hampshire, LLC (“XOOM Energy New
Hampshire”). We want to inform you of corporate ownership changes that are occurring with our
parent company XOOM Energy Global Holdings, LLC (“XOOM Energy”). XOOM Energy is being acquired
by NRG Retail LLC, which is part of a Fortune 500 integrated energy company that has been serving
customers for more than 20 years.

No action is required by you. XOOM Energy New Hampshire will continue to serve as your electric retail
supplier and will still appear on your utility bill for your supply-related charges. This change will not
affect your electricity rate or the terms and conditions of your agreement.

If you have any questions, please contact XOOM Energy Customer Care at 888-997-8979 for more
information.

XOOM Energy Customer Care
myxoomenergy.com
customercare@xoomenergy.com
888-997-8979

Mon -Fri | 8am — 11pm (ET)
Saturday | 9am — 7pm (ET)




